
From: Ben Ho  

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 9:44 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Opposing development at 0 John Birchall 

Good morning, 

I live in Richmond Hill near the proposed development of 2 new apartment towers at 0 
John Birchall. Part of the reason I chose to move into this neighbourhood was that there 
were no high rises in sight and the city did not allow for anything greater than 10 
storeys. I am greatly opposed to the proposed development and it would drastically 
lessen my views on this neighbourhood and city. 

I urge those responsible for convening on this development application to vote against 
amending the by-law please. 

Thanks, 

Ben 
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